
Retirement Announcement 
After 32 years of dedicated service to the 
District 6 school community, Marcia Crossman, 
Principal of Belleisle Elementary School, is setting 
her sights on a well-deserved retirement and 
spending more time with her recently retired 
husband, Gary Crossman, and their family. 
 
Marcia began her career in 1980 at Nackawic 
Elementary as a classroom Teacher. She taught at 

different Elementary Grade levels and was teaching Grade 5 when she 
moved on to an administrative role as Vice-Principal at Rothesay 
Elementary School. Three years ago, she returned to Belleisle 
Elementary as Principal, where she is finishing her career in June.  
 
The entire school community benefitted from Marcia's leadership and 
passion for both learning and teaching. The smooth functioning of the 
school day in Belleisle and beyond is evidence that Marcia made it a 
priority to give generously of her time and experience. We would like 
to invite everyone in the District to attend Marcia's retirement party 
that will be held on June 13 between 6:30 and 8:00p.m. at Belleisle 
Elementary. 
  
All of us here will miss Marcia, and will never forget her contributions 
to our school. Please join us in wishing Marcia all the best in her 
retirement. 
 


